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Loddon

1800 512 359



orangedoor.vic.gov.au

We take your privacy seriously. To find out how 
we will use your information, please refer to 
orangedoor.vic.gov.au

Culturally safe and accessible support for 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

The Orange Door provides access to holistic 
child, family and family violence services 
to improve the safety and wellbeing of all 
Aboriginal people and communities. 

Contact The Orange Door if:

•	 Someone close to you is hurting you, controlling 
you or making you feel afraid, such as your 
partner, family member, housemate or carer

•	 You are struggling with parenting due to money 
issues, family conflict, illness, addiction, grief or 
isolation

•	 You are concerned about the wellbeing of a 
child or young person

•	 You are concerned about the safety of a friend 
or family member

This is a free service

The Orange Door recognises that family violence is 
not and has never been a part of Aboriginal culture.

The Orange Door has an Aboriginal Practice 
Leader and works with local Aboriginal services 
and communities to meet the needs of families 
and support self-determination. 

Orange Door staff will give you options for support 
for you and your family.
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The Orange Door  
in Loddon
1800 512 359
57 View Street, Bendigo, Victoria, 3552

Opening hours
9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 
(except public holidays)

Email
loddon@orangedoor.vic.gov.au

Or visit
orangedoor.vic.gov.au for more information

Contact The Orange Door in Loddon

The Orange Door provides services to people 

living in Macedon Ranges Shire, City of Greater 

Bendigo, Campaspe Shire, Mount Alexander 

Shire, Central Goldfields Shire and Loddon Shire.


